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I do not want our public spaces and parks used for 'camping'. This is ruining our city for tourism and
property values. It is not acceptable. The beauty of our area is what draws people to live, work,
vacation and invest here. You are compromising a valuable asset by letting 'camping' continue. It is
not sanitary, it is not safe and it is not fair to taxpayers (who pay far more here than many other
areas in the country). A massive amount of people will start leaving the Portland area if you cannot
resolve this homeless situation.
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